On Becoming A Person
Right here, we have countless book on becoming a person and collections to
check out. We additionally come up with the money for variant types and
moreover type of the books to browse. The tolerable book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as without difficulty as various new sorts of books
are readily affable here.
As this on becoming a person, it ends stirring brute one of the favored book on
becoming a person collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best
website to look the amazing books to have.

Becoming a Person Carl Rogers 2015-08-27 2015 Reprint of 1954 Edition. Full
facsimile of the original edition. Not reproduced with Optical Recognition
Software. Carl Rogers was among the founders of the humanistic approach (or
client-centered approach) to psychology. The person-centered approach, his own
unique approach to understanding personality and human relationships, found
wide application in various domains such as psychotherapy and counseling
(client-centered therapy), education (student-centered learning),
organizations, and other group settings. These two lectures, first delivered in
1954, comprise the core of his teachings. In 1961 his shorter works would be
collected and published as "On Becoming a Person." Contents: Some Hypotheses
Regarding the Facilitation of Personal Growth What It Means to Become a Person
The Therapeutic Relationship and Its Impact Carl Ransom Rogers 1976
The Midnight Library Matt Haig 2020-09-29 The #1 New York Times bestselling
WORLDWIDE phenomenon Winner of the Goodreads Choice Award for Fiction | A Good
Morning America Book Club Pick | Independent (London) Ten Best Books of the
Year "A feel-good book guaranteed to lift your spirits."—The Washington Post
The dazzling reader-favorite about the choices that go into a life well lived,
from the acclaimed author of How To Stop Time and The Comfort Book. Somewhere
out beyond the edge of the universe there is a library that contains an
infinite number of books, each one the story of another reality. One tells the
story of your life as it is, along with another book for the other life you
could have lived if you had made a different choice at any point in your life.
While we all wonder how our lives might have been, what if you had the chance
to go to the library and see for yourself? Would any of these other lives truly
be better? In The Midnight Library, Matt Haig's enchanting blockbuster novel,
Nora Seed finds herself faced with this decision. Faced with the possibility of
changing her life for a new one, following a different career, undoing old
breakups, realizing her dreams of becoming a glaciologist; she must search
within herself as she travels through the Midnight Library to decide what is
truly fulfilling in life, and what makes it worth living in the first place.
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On Becoming a Teacher Edmund M. Kearney 2013-11-19 Students deserve great
teachers and learning to become a great teacher is a lifelong journey. On
Becoming a Teacher guides both the new and experienced teacher through the
exhilarating process of learning to educate students in a way that makes a
lasting impact on their lives. Dr. Kearney leads the reader through the process
of understanding what lies at the foundation of great teaching, loading each
essay with ready-for-classroom use applications and challenging ideas. This
book is designed to encourage the reader to think deeply about all aspects of
education, while instilling, or rekindling, the excitement, enthusiasm, and
teaching excellence shared by all great teachers. Written in conversational
essay form and supplemented with discussion and reflection questions, this
brief book would make an ideal classroom text for student teaching and
education seminars. Whether you aspire to teaching excellence at the elementary
school, middle school, high school, or collegiate level, On Becoming a Teacher
is a must read. Author Bio: Edmund M. Kearney, Ph.D. is Professor of Psychology
at Lewis University. Dr. Kearney has won numerous teaching awards over the past
20 years, including being named the “Teacher of the Year” at the Chicago School
of Professional Psychology, the Lasallian Educator of the Year for teaching
excellence at Lewis University, and the St. Miguel Febres Cordero Award winner
for excellence in scholarship at Lewis University. Dr. Kearney’s specialty
areas in psychology include cognition, special education, child and adolescent
assessment, and the scholarship of teaching and learning.
A Therapist's View of Personal Goals Carl Rogers 2021-08-12 2021 Reprint of the
1960 Edition. Facsimile of the original edition and not reproduced with Optical
Recognition Software. In this essay, delivered as an address at Haverford
College, Pennsylvania in 1959, Rogers discusses man's purpose and goal in life.
In his therapeutic work Rogers sees clients take such directions as: away from
facades; away from "oughts"; away from meeting expectations; away from pleasing
others; toward being a process; toward being a complexity; toward openness to
experience; toward acceptance of others; toward trust of self. Given a
therapeutic climate of warmth, acceptance, and empathic understanding, the
client moves from what he is not toward "being," toward becoming that which he
inwardly and actually is. Quoting Kierkegaard, "to be that self which one truly
is." A worthy goal indeed.
On Becoming a Person Carl Ransom Rogers 2003-04-20 In this book one of
America's most distinguished psychologists describes his experiences in helping
people to discover the path to personal growth through an understanding of
their own limitations and potential. What is personal growth? Under what
conditions is it possible? How can one person help another? What is creativity,
and how can it be fostered? These are some of the issues raised, which
challenge many concepts of traditional psychology. Contemporary psychology
derives largely from the experimental laboratory, or from Freudian theory. It
is preoccupied with minute aspects of animal and human behaviour, or with the
mentally ill. But there are rebels, of whom the author counts himself as one,
along with Gordon Allport, Abraham Maslow and Rollo May, who feel that
psychology and psychiatry should be aiming higher, and be more concerned with
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growth and potentiality in man. The interest of such a psychology is in the
production of harmoniously mature individuals, given that we all have qualities
and possibilities infinitely capable of development. Successful development
makes us more flexible in relationships, more creative, and less open to
suggestion and control. This book, philosophical and provocative, summarizes Dr
Rogers' experience.Non-technical in its language, it is not only for
psychologists and psychiatrists, but for teachers and counsellors, religious
and social workers, labour-management specialists and anyone interested in
'becoming'.
Significant Aspects of Client-Centered Therapy Carl Rogers 2013-03-14
Psychology Classics: Significant Aspects of Client-Centered Therapy Widely
regarded as one of the most influential psychologists of all time, Carl Rogers
was a towering figure within the humanistic movement towards person centered
theory and non-directive psychotherapy. Originally published in 1946 his
classic article Significant Aspects of Client-Centered Therapy is essential
reading for anybody interested in psychotherapy and counseling. In this
landmark publication Carl Rogers outlines the origins of client-centered
therapy, the process of client-centered therapy, the discovery and capacity of
the client and the client-centered nature of the therapeutic relationship.
Bonus Material: Significant Aspects of Client-Centered Therapy builds upon some
of Carl Rogers' previously published work. Among the most notable of these
earlier works were The Processes of Therapy and The Development of Insight in A
Counseling Relationship; both of which are also presented in full. Significant
Aspects of Client-Centered Therapy has been produced as part of an initiative
by the website All About Psychology to make important psychology publications
widely available. www.all-about-psychology.com
Should You Leave? Peter D. Kramer 2013-07-23 In his phenomenal bestseller
Listening to Prozac, Peter Kramer explored the makeup of the modern self. Now,
in his superbly written new book, he focuses his intelligent, compassionate eye
on the complexities of partnerships and why intimacy is so difficult for us.
With the art of a novelist and the skill of a brilliant psychiatrist, Kramer
addresses advice seekers struggling with such complex questions as: How do we
choose our partners? How well do we know them? How do mood states affect our
assessment of them and theirs of us? What does “working on a relationship”
truly entail? When should we try to improve a relationship, and when should we
leave? Equally at home with Shakespeare, Emerson, and Kierkegaard as it is with
Freud and Jung, Should You Leave? is a literary tour de force from a uniquely
insightful observer and a profoundly resonant and helpful approach to resolving
dilemmas of the heart.
Schopenhauer's Porcupines Deborah Anna Luepnitz 2008-08-04 The classic
compilation of psychological case studies from a master clinician and lyrical
writer Each generation of therapists can boast of only a few writers
likeDeborah Luepnitz, whose sympathy and wit shine in her fine, luminous prose.
In Schopenhauer's Porcupines, she recounts five true stories from her practice,
stories of patients who range from the super-rich to the destitute, who grapple
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with panic attacks, psychosomatic illness, marital despair, and sexual
recklessness. Intimate, original, and triumphantly funny, Schopenhauer's
Porcupines goes further than any other book in illuminating "how talking
helps."
Learning and Being in Person-centred Counselling Tony Merry 2002 In the second
edition of this hugely popular book, Tony Merry reorganised and updated the
text to include the latest initiatives in the world of counselling and
psychotherapy. It offers in-depth discussion of all aspects of person-centred
counselling from its origins to current developments in theory and practice.
On Becoming A Person Carl Rogers 2012-11-27 The late Carl Rogers, founder of
the humanistic psychology movement, revolutionized psychotherapy with his
concept of "client-centered therapy." His influence has spanned decades, but
that influence has become so much a part of mainstream psychology that the
ingenious nature of his work has almost been forgotten. A new introduction by
Peter Kramer sheds light on the significance of Dr. Rogers's work today. New
discoveries in the field of psychopharmacology, especially that of the
antidepressant Prozac, have spawned a quick-fix drug revolution that has
obscured the psychotherapeutic relationship. As the pendulum slowly swings back
toward an appreciation of the therapeutic encounter, Dr. Rogers's "clientcentered therapy" becomes particularly timely and important.
The Extended Mind Richard Menary 2010 Leading scholars respond to the famous
proposition by Andy Clark and David Chalmersthat cognition and mind are not
located exclusively in the head.
Carl Rogers Dialogues Carl Ransom Rogers 1990 Offers a brief profile of Rogers,
and shares his discussions with theologians and psychologists issues in
psychotherapy
On Becoming a Better Therapist Barry L. Duncan 2014 Barry L. Duncan presents
therapists with a comprehensive, evidence-based program for monitoring your
clinical effectiveness and tracking your professional development, one client
at a time.
The Wim Hof Method Wim Hof 2020-10-20 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
only definitive book authored by Wim Hof on his powerful method for realizing
our physical and spiritual potential. “This method is very simple, very
accessible, and endorsed by science. Anybody can do it, and there is no dogma,
only acceptance. Only freedom.” —Wim Hof Wim Hof has a message for each of us:
“You can literally do the impossible. You can overcome disease, improve your
mental health and physical performance, and even control your physiology so you
can thrive in any stressful situation.” With The Wim Hof Method, this
trailblazer of human potential shares a method that anyone can use—young or
old, sick or healthy—to supercharge their capacity for strength, vitality, and
happiness. Wim has become known as “The Iceman” for his astounding physical
feats, such as spending hours in freezing water and running barefoot marathons
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over deserts and ice fields. Yet his most remarkable achievement is not any
record-breaking performance—it is the creation of a method that thousands of
people have used to transform their lives. In his gripping and passionate
style, Wim shares his method and his story, including: • Breath—Wim’s unique
practices to change your body chemistry, infuse yourself with energy, and focus
your mind • Cold—Safe, controlled, shock-free practices for using cold exposure
to enhance your cardiovascular system and awaken your body’s untapped strength
• Mindset—Build your willpower, inner clarity, sensory awareness, and innate
joyfulness in the miracle of living • Science—How users of this method have
redefined what is medically possible in study after study • Health—True stories
and testimonials from people using the method to overcome disease and chronic
illness • Performance—Increase your endurance, improve recovery time, up your
mental game, and more • Wim’s Story—Follow Wim’s inspiring personal journey of
discovery, tragedy, and triumph • Spiritual Awakening—How breath, cold, and
mindset can reveal the beauty of your soul Wim Hof is a man on a mission: to
transform the way we live by reminding us of our true power and purpose. “This
is how we will change the world, one soul at a time,” Wim says. “We alter the
collective consciousness by awakening to our own boundless potential. We are
limited only by the depth of our imagination and the strength of our
conviction.” If you’re ready to explore and exceed the limits of your own
potential, The Wim Hof Method is waiting for you.
Coach the Person, Not the Problem Marcia Reynolds 2020-06-02 From a founding
member of the coaching movement comes a detailed guide to mastering one of a
coach's toughest skills: thoughtfully reflecting clients' words and expressions
back to them so they see themselves and their world through new eyes. “Coaches
rely far too much on asking open-ended questions,” says Marcia Reynolds. But
questions only seek answers—inquiry provides insight. When, instead of just
questions, clients hear their thoughts, opinions, and beliefs spoken by someone
else, it prompts them to critically consider how their thinking affects their
goals. Reynolds cites the latest brain science to show why reflective inquiry
works and provides techniques, tips, and structures for creating breakthrough
conversations. This book will free coaches from the cult of asking the magical
question by offering five essential practices of reflective inquiry: focus on
the person, not the problem; summarize what is heard and expressed; identify
underlying beliefs and assumptions; unwrap the desired outcome; and articulate
insights and commitments. Using these practices, combined with a respectful and
caring presence, helps create a space where clients feel safe, seen, and valued
for who they are. Coaches become change agents who actively recharge the human
spirit. And clients naturally dive deeper and develop personalized solutions
that may surprise even the coach.
On Becoming a Person Carl Ransom Rogers 1961 Abstract: A psychotherapist's
clinical dealings with personal counseling and interpersonal relationships,
from a context of personal experience and learning, is reviewed in a collection
of papers designed for professionals in many disciplines. Understanding of
person-centered concepts such as self-actualization, individual growth, and
personal goals, may lead to lessening of tensions in human relations. The
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therapeutic relationship facilitates the process of growth and change in a
client. Characteristics of helping relationships are described. The therapist
expresses his view of how a fully functioning person behaves. Research in
client-centered psychotherapy is discussed. Psychotherapy has potential
implications for education, interpersonal communication, family life, and
personal creativity. Behavioral sciences should play a constructive role in
personal development.
The Effective Teacher John Elliott-Kemp 1982
The Therapeutic Relationship Petruska Clarkson 2003-11-07 This text provides
coverage of the uses and abuses of the therapeutic relationship in counselling,
psychology, psychotherapy and related fields. It provides a framework for
integration, pluralism or deepening singularity with reference to five kinds of
therapeutic relationship potentially available in every kind of counselling or
psychodynamic work. The work incoporates training and supervision perspectives
and examples of course design, uses in assessment and applications to group and
couples as well as to organizations. Dealing with an issue of increasing
complexity, the book should be of value and significance to psychotherapists,
psychoanalysts, clinical and counselling psychologists and other professionals
working in the field of helping human relationships such as doctors, social
workers, teachers and counsellors.
Psychology and the Human Dilemma Rollo May 1996 Selected essays on such topics
as freedom, responsibility, anxiety, and psychotherapy probe the problems faced
by contemporary man
On Becoming Carl Rogers Howard Kirschenbaum 1979
Inherent Vice Thomas Pynchon 2012-06-13 Part noir, part psychedelic romp, all
Thomas Pynchon—Private eye Doc Sportello surfaces, occasionally, out of a
marijuana haze to watch the end of an era In this lively yarn, Thomas Pynchon,
working in an unaccustomed genre that is at once exciting and accessible,
provides a classic illustration of the principle that if you can remember the
sixties, you weren't there. It's been a while since Doc Sportello has seen his
ex- girlfriend. Suddenly she shows up with a story about a plot to kidnap a
billionaire land developer whom she just happens to be in love with. It's the
tail end of the psychedelic sixties in L.A., and Doc knows that "love" is
another of those words going around at the moment, like "trip" or "groovy,"
except that this one usually leads to trouble. Undeniably one of the most
influential writers at work today, Pynchon has penned another unforgettable
book.
Becoming Partners Carl R. Rogers 1973 An exploration and discussion of the
relationship between man and woman. Couples talk about the intimate details of
their relationship and express their innermost feelings. Carl Rogers is the
innovator of client-centred therapy. In this book he takes an objective
position.
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Counseling and Psychotherapy Theories in Context and Practice John SommersFlanagan 2015-05-20 Apply the major psychotherapy theories into practice with
this comprehensive text Counseling and Psychotherapy Theories in Context and
Practice: Skills, Strategies, and Techniques, 2nd Edition is an in-depth guide
that provides useful learning aids, instructions for ongoing assessment, and
valuable case studies. More than just a reference, this approachable resource
highlights practical applications of theoretical concepts, covering both theory
and technique with one text. Easy to read and with engaging information that
has been recently revised to align with the latest in industry best practices,
this book is the perfect resource for graduate level counseling theory courses
in counselor education, marriage and family therapy, counseling psychology, and
clinical psychology. Included with each copy of the text is an access code to
the online Video Resource Center (VRC). The VRC features eleven videos—each one
covering a different therapeutic approach using real therapists and clients,
not actors. These videos provide a perfect complement to the book by showing
what the different theories look like in practice. The Second Edition features:
New chapters on Family Systems Theory and Therapy as well as Gestalt Theory and
Therapy Extended case examples in each of the twelve Theory chapters A
treatment planning section that illustrates how specific theories can be used
in problem formulation, specific interventions, and potential outcomes
assessment Deeper and more continuous examination of gender and cultural issues
An evidence-based status section in each Theory chapter focusing on what we
know from the scientific research, with the goal of developing critical
thinking skills A new section on Outcome Measures that provides ideas on how
client outcomes can be tracked using practice-based evidence Showcasing the
latest research, theory, and evidence-based practice in an engaging and
relatable style, Counseling and Psychotherapy Theories in Context and Practice
is an illuminating text with outstanding practical value.
The Rubber Brain Sue Morris 2018-07-30 Failed an exam, bungled an interview,
screwed up a relationship, broken your diet, or stuffed up at work? Yur brain
is the key to getting back on track. Change your life for the better. Learn how
to ‘rubberise’ your brain, making it more flexible and resilient. Deal with
challenges in an optimal way, and ‘bounce’ back from adversity. Your brain
controls your conscious thoughts and behaviours, like deciding whether to study
or party, or whether to get two scoops of gelato or six. And when you find
yourself doing things that you wish you hadn’t done (like all that gelato),
it’s likely your brain has indulged in what psychological scientists call
suboptimal thinking. Essentially, your brain doesn’t always deliver the kind of
thinking that leads to desired positive outcomes, such as maintaining
supportive friendships, and doing well in your work, studies and social life.
But you and your brain can do better. In this book, five leading psychological
educators show you simple tools derived from solid science covering everything
from positive psychology to goal setting, from mindfulness to CBT, and from
emotional regulation to moral reasoning, to optimise your thinking. Using a
model they have developed over years of study and application you can discover
how resilience and psychological flexibility combine to allow you to choose
ways of thinking in response to different situations that will produce the best
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outcome for you for that situation. Read this book and learn how to optimally
tackle issues of motivation, stress, time-management, and relationship
maintenance. Your mind will be clearer and your life better.
On Becoming a Person Carl R. Rogers 1989
Becoming a Man P. Carl 2021-01-26 A “scrupulously honest” (O, The Oprah
Magazine) debut memoir that explores one man’s gender transition amid a pivotal
political moment in America. Becoming a Man is a “moving narrative [that]
illuminates the joy, courage, necessity, and risk-taking of gender transition”
(Kirkus Reviews). For fifty years P. Carl lived as a girl and then as a queer
woman, building a career, a life, and a loving marriage, yet still waiting to
realize himself in full. As Carl embarks on his gender transition, he takes us
inside the complex shifts and questions that arise throughout—the alternating
moments of arrival and estrangement. He writes intimately about how
transitioning reconfigures both his own inner experience and his closest
bonds—his twenty-year relationship with his wife, Lynette; his already
tumultuous relationships with his parents; and seemingly solid friendships that
are subtly altered, often painfully and wordlessly. Carl “has written a
poignant and candid self-appraisal of life as a ‘work-of-progress’” (Booklist)
and blends the remarkable story of his own personal journey with incisive
cultural commentary, writing beautifully about gender, power, and inequality in
America. His transition occurs amid the rise of the Trump administration and
the #MeToo movement—a transition point in America’s own story, when transphobia
and toxic masculinity are under fire even as they thrive in the highest halls
of power. Carl’s quest to become himself and to reckon with his masculinity
mirrors, in many ways, the challenge before the country as a whole, to imagine
a society where every member can have a vibrant, livable life. Here, through
this brave and deeply personal work, Carl brings an unparalleled new voice to
this conversation.
The Carl Rogers Reader Carl Ransom Rogers 1989 Selected from a body of Rogers'
work, essays deal with his approach to psychotherapy, theory and research, and
philosophies.
Person-Centred Counselling in Action Dave Mearns 1999-09-13 `The discussion of
empathy, acceptance and congruence is central and should be required reading
for all trainees working to understand the richness of these core concepts...
outstanding' - Counselling, The Journal of the British Association for
Counselling Widely regarded as a classic text, Person-Centred Counselling in
Action has now been revised and updated to take account of recent developments
in theory and practice. This bestselling exploration of one of the most popular
approaches in counselling today is invaluable for students and experienced
counsellors alike. The authors explore the philosophical base to the approach
originated by Carl Rogers and stress the considerable persona
Active Listening Carl R. Rogers 2021-03-03 Active Listening is a short 1957
work by Drs. Carl R. Rogers and Richard E. Farson, two influential American
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psychologists. The work brings the counselling technique of active listening to
the layperson, demonstrating how it can be applied to interactions between an
employee and employer. Carl R. Rogers (1902-1987) was one of the pioneers of
the "client-centered" approach to psychotherapy. He is considered one of the
founding fathers of modern psychotherapy research and is widely regarded among
others in the field as the most influential psychotherapist of all time viewed even more highly than Sigmund Freud. Dr. Rogers served as a professor of
psychology at the University of Chicago, where he set up the university's
counselling and research clinic, the Industrial Relations Center. He wrote many
books on psychotherapy, and in later years, travelled the world to bring his
theories to areas of great political and social strife like Northern Ireland,
South Africa, and Brazil. Richard E. Farson (1926-2017) had already completed
his bachelor's and master's degrees when he met Dr. Rogers in 1949. Dr. Rogers
invited Farson to continue his studies with him at the University of Chicago.
Farson became Dr. Rogers' research assistant while he completed his Ph.D. in
psychology and began counselling at the Industrial Relations Center. Dr. Farson
held leadership positions in a number of research institutions. He co-founded
the Western Behavioral Sciences Institute, where he served as president and
CEO. He was later appointed as the founding dean of the California Institute of
the Arts School of Design and served as president of the Esalen Institute. Drs.
Rogers and Farson collaborated on many projects, including 1957's Active
Listening. They also led a 16-hour group therapy session that was recorded and
released as a film called Journey Into Self. The film won the 1968 Academy
Award for Best Documentary. Active Listening describes a method of
communication used in counselling and conflict resolution. Rather than serving
as a passive participant in a conversation, active listeners take a functional
role in helping the speaker to work out their issues. As the speaker shares,
the listener repeats back what they've heard in their own words. This both
confirms that they've heard the speaker and verifies that they understand.
Unlike the way many of us instinctively communicate - trying to get another to
see things from our own perspective - active listening requires that we see
things from the speaker's perspective. The listener must address not only the
meaning of the words, but also the feeling behind them, in order to make the
speaker truly feel heard. These feelings can be conveyed through words, tone,
volume, body language, and even breathing. This method is not without risks. It
can be tempting to lose your sense of self in the practice of sensing the
feelings of another person. As Drs. Rogers and Farson put it, "It takes a great
deal of inner security and courage to be able to risk one's self in
understanding another." In contrast to many psychological texts, Active
Listening is written for the non-clinician or psychologist. In plain, everyday
language, the book explains both the concepts of active listening and how they
can be applied to the workplace. Employers who engage in active listening, the
book argues, can help employees to become more cooperative, less argumentative,
and clearer in their own communication. While the book is written in the
context of the employee/employer relationship, the technique can be applied to
all relationships in our lives. The concept is still highly influential, and
Drs. Rogers and Farson's ideas about client-centered psychology are used in
clinical practice today.
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The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo Taylor Jenkins Reid 2017-06-13 The epic
adventures Evelyn creates over the course of a lifetime will leave every reader
mesmerized. This wildly addictive journey of a reclusive Hollywood starlet and
her tumultuous Tinseltown journey comes with unexpected twists and the most
satisfying of drama.
A Way of Being Carl Ransom Rogers 1995 Written by the founder of humanistic
psychology, Rogers traces his personal and professional life from the 1960s to
the 1980s, and offers new insights into client-centered therapy.
Client-centered Therapy Carl R. Rogers 2003-07 Presenting the non-directive and
related points of view in counselling and therapy, Rogers gives a clear
exposition of procedures by which individuals who are being counselled may be
assisted in achieving for themselves new and more effective personality
adjustments.
On Becoming a Psychotherapist Windy Dryden 2014-03-14 Why do people want to
become a psychotherapist? How do they translate this desire into reality? On
Becoming a Psychotherapist explores these and related questions. Ten leading
therapists write about their profession and their careers, examining how and
why they became psychotherapists. The contributors, representing a wide crosssection of their profession, come from both Britain and America, from different
theoretical backgrounds, and are at different stages in their careers. They
write in a personal and revealing way about their childhoods, families,
colleagues, and training. This absorbing and fascinating book offers a fresh
perspective on psychotherapy and the people attracted to it. This Classic
Edition of the book includes a new introduction written by the authors and will
be invaluable for qualified psychotherapists and those in training.
on becoming and educated person virginia voeks 1970
On Becoming a Person Carl R. Rogers 1996 The late Carl Rogers, founder of the
humanistic psychology movement, revolutionized psychotherapy with his concept
of "client-centered therapy." His influence has spanned decades, but that
influence has become so much a part of mainstream psychology that the ingenious
nature of his work has almost been forgotten. A new introduction by Peter
Kramer sheds light on the significance of Dr. Rogers's work today. New
discoveries in the field of psychopharmacology, especially that of the
antidepressant Prozac, have spawned a quick-fix drug revolution that has
obscured the psychotherapeutic relationship. As the pendulum slowly swings back
toward an appreciation of the therapeutic encounter, Dr. Rogers's "clientcentered therapy" becomes particularly timely and important.
Occupational Outlook Handbook United States. Bureau of Labor Statistics 1976
On Becoming a Psychotherapist Robert H. Klein 2010-12-31 On Becoming a
Psychotherapist explores how psychotherapists develop as practitioners through
both professional training and the training that can only be obtained through
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personal experience.
On Becoming a Person Carl Ransom Rogers 1961 Examines the process of personal
growth exploring the relevance of psychotherapy and behavioral science for
mature interpersonal relationships
On Becoming a Person Carl Ransom Rogers 2004
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